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Agenda
• Metrics

• 20th Anniversary Logo 

• PD Conference Details

• PI Updates:

– Voicemail Scripts

– Children’s Book

• Announcements and Reminders



2019 Metrics

• Survey open! 

• NAYGN.org > Resources > Local Chapters

• http://naygn.org/local-chapters/local-
chapter-resources/

• https://survey.sogosurvey.com/r/kJzVUx

http://naygn.org/local-chapters/local-chapter-resources/
https://survey.sogosurvey.com/r/kJzVUx


20th Anniversary Logo Contest!

• Congratulations to Chris Slaughter of 
SCE&G/SCANA/VCS for having his design 
selected!



2019 PD Conference

• June 2-5, 2019 

• Omni Shoreham Hotel in Washington, DC

• Registration is open!

• NAYGN Pricing: $895/$1020 (adv/reg)

• https://www.nei.org/conferences/nuclear-energy-assembly

• Agenda: 
https://www.nei.org/CorporateSite/media/filefolder/confere
nces/nea/NAYGN-Agenda-Web.pdf

https://www.nei.org/conferences/nuclear-energy-assembly
https://www.nei.org/CorporateSite/media/filefolder/conferences/nea/NAYGN-Agenda-Web.pdf




2019 PD Conference

Sunday, June 2

• Committee Meetings, 1-2 p.m.

• Regional Leads Meeting, 2–3 p.m.

• Local Chapter Lead Meeting, 3–4 p.m.

• NAYGN 20th Birthday Celebration, 4:30–6:30 
p.m.

• All events at the hotel.



2019 PD Conference

Wednesday, June 5

• NAYGN Hill Day Pre-Job Brief, 10:30 a.m.–12 
p.m.

• Boxed Lunch Pickup, 12 p.m.

• Legislator Visits, 1–5 p.m.

• Foundation for Nuclear Studies Networking 
Event, 5:30 – 7 p.m.



PI Voicemail Scripts

• Government outreach committee created 
voicemail scripts for calling representatives 
about the New Green Deal

• Questions, please email 
governmentoutreach@naygn.org

mailto:governmentoutreach@naygn.org


Children’s Book

• The second children’s book will be released this fall.  

• Each chapter will receive a few books.

• Chapter are able to pre-order bulk books (30x) for 
your chapter if interested. (~$5/book)

• https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NAYGNBookOrd
er

• Orders due May 1. 

• Any questions, adventure@naygn.org.  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NAYGNBookOrder
mailto:adventure@naygn.org


2019 Core Elections

• Elections opening March 25. 

• Stay tuned for more information!



Sponsor Contact Info

• Collecting each chapter sponsor’s contact 
information (name, e-mail, address).

• Communicate the value of NAYGN

• Please complete this survey by March 22 to 
help us with this initiative.

• https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/chaptersp
onsor

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/chaptersponsor


Newest Chapter – Western University 
• Located 120 miles from Detroit and 200 miles 

from Toronto. 

• Chapter lead is David Kim 
Davidkimengineering@gmail.com

mailto:Davidkimengineering@gmail.com


Communications & Best Practices

Had a great event? Is your chapter up to 
something cool? 

Submit an event summary and pictures to 
communications@naygn.org to be featured in 
Go Nuke!

And/or to usa@naygn.org to share on the next 
LCL call!

mailto:communications@naygn.org
mailto:usa@naygn.org


OPEN DISCUSSION


